
July 16, 2001

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Confirmation Number: EA89484
FCC ID:  EO945ES-1
Low Power Communication Device Transceiver

Dear Sir or Madam:

The schematic for the above-identified application, was submitted electronically today.
The file was converted to Word format, as we were unable to transmit the file in its
original format.  As a result of the file conversion, the values on the schematic were lost.
Please advise if you would like us to submit the values under separate cover, or if you
would like us to fax you a hard copy of the original schematic.

If you have questions, please contact me at (509) 891-3323, fax (509) 891-3590, or
send E-mail to klaus.bender@itron.com.

Sincerely,
ITRON, INC.

Klaus Bender
Regulatory and Patents
Manager


